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Preble Students Attending Wisconsin Civics Games 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Green Bay, Wisc. – Next Friday, the Wisconsin Civics Games, presented by the Wisconsin 

Newspaper Association, will host the Regional competition where Preble High School 

will be competing. Representative John Macco (R-Ledgeview) will, for the second time, 

be a judge at this event. He released the following statement: 

“Good luck to the Preble High School Civics Team as they compete in the annual 

Wisconsin Civics Games. I am excited to be back for a second year judging and interacting 

with brilliant young minds.” 

“Last week, I met with Preble’s team and spoke about my experience serving as a 

Representative in our government. It is great to see young people truly interested in 

civics. This knowledge is a powerful tool in becoming responsible citizens and strong 

future leaders that our country needs.” 
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